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March 2023 
      
Important Dates 
March 31 – April 7 Spring Break 
April 10 - School Resumes 
May 4 – 1st Grade Musical 5:00 KHS Auditorium 
May 4 – 2nd Grade Musical 6:00 KHS Auditorium 
May 10 – Kindergarten Musical 5:30 Southeast 
Kelloggsville 
May 29 – NO SCHOOL 
June 2nd – Last day of School ½ day A.M. 
 
From the Principal’s Office:  
Feel free to contact me if you should have a question or 
concern!  No problem is too small.  I can be reached by 
phone at 532-1590, or by e-mail:  jpalmitier@kvilleps.org 
 
March Reading Month: 
Reading Month will begin Wednesday, March 1st.  We 
have many fun and exciting events planned for the 
month. Each student will be sent home with a calendar 
and weekly reading logs, which will be due on Fridays!    
Please make sure to check out our website at 
www.kvilleps.org for more information! 
 
 
Cherry Health Dental: 
A reminder to parents who filled out a blue Cherry Health  
Dental consent form:  The timeline for the dental hygienist  
Service is March 23 – March 30.  As stated on the 
consent, these services include an exam, x-rays, a 
cleaning and sealants if needed.  If you filled out the form 
and no longer wish to have your child seen or if you have 
not filled out a form and would like these services 
provided for your child, please call 616-776-2345. 
 
Updated Phone Numbers: 
In case of emergency or your child becoming sick here at 
school, it is essential that the office have updated phone 
numbers. This also includes your emergency contacts. Please 
notify the office if there is a change in any of these 
numbers. 
 

 
 
 
 
Southeast Little League Sign Ups: 
Serving Wyoming and Kentwood boys & girls ages 4-16 years 
old is now available at www.kvillelittleleague.com 
 
Fees:  Ages 4-6    $20.00 
          Ages 7-8     $25.00 
          Ages 9-10   $30.00 
          Ages 11-12 $35.00 
          Ages 13-16 $40.00     
 
Registration will be open until March 14th.   Waiting list and 
double fees begin March 15th. For more information, call (616) 
719-1968.      
 
Girl Scout Glow Party: 
The Girl Scouts invite you to join us to discover the fun and 
power of being a Girl Scout! Come in your brightest and 
whitest clothes to groove under our black lights!  There will be 
games, dancing, and lots of Girl Scout goodies.This is a great 
opportunity for girls in grades K-5 to learn about joining Girl 
Scouts. 
 
Tuesday, March 21 from 6:00pm – 7:30pm 
 
Girl Scout Grand Rapids Office 
3275 Walker Ave NW, Walker, MI 49544 
 
Have questions or aren’t able to attend the event? 
Reach out to Haley B for more information at 
hbean@gsmists.org  or 616-888-3826 
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